
6-23-2021 
 
 
Madam Chairman Sandy Hart 
18 N. County St. – 10th Floor 
Waukegan, IL.  60085 
 
Dear Madam Chairman Hart, 
 
Please accept my resume as indication of my desire to fulfill the vacated term of Ms. Judy Martini of 
Lake County Board - District #5. I have lived in Lake County specifically District #5 for (31) thirty one 
years and have had the privilege to watch the growth of Lake County through the perspective of my 
community: 
 
Volunteer Contributions to the Community  
 
Atwater Park Home Improvement Assoc. / President 1992-1994 
Fox Lake Volunteer Fire Dept. / 1991 – 2017 
 Treasurer 2012 – 2017 
St. Bede Catholic Church / School Board Member 2015-2018 
Fox Lake FPD Referendum(s)-Passed / Chairman 2015 & 2016 
 
Professional Contribution to the Community 
 
Fox Lake Fire Protection District / Firefighter -EMT 1992 – 2014  LT. (Ret.) 
 
Elected Contributions for the Community 
 
Grant Township Precinct Committeeman (Republican) / 1996 – 2001 
Village of Fox Lake / Trustee 1997 – 2001 
Grant Community High School / School Board Member 2015 – 2018 
 
Appointed Contributions in the Community 
 
Lakes Region Sanitary District / President 2017 – Present 
 Dissolved the District into a County Asset 
 
I have always had the best interest of my community at the forefront of the decisions that I was asked to 
make as well as the genuine passion to do the right thing for all concerned. I have been married to my 
wife Suzanne for (30) thirty years for which we have (1) son together. I am humbled at the potential of 
serving District #5 as it’s representative on the County Board and I thank you for your consideration. 
 
Humbly Submitted, 
 
 
J. Kevin Hunter 
Ingleside, IL. 60041 
jkhunter@comcast.net 


